
REM Works info 
Downtown Montréal 
 

 

Installation of a pedestrian walkway on McGill 

College Avenue 

Nature of upcoming work 

In order to continue excavating the REM’s future McGill station, it is necessary to widen the 

work space on the sidewalk on the east side of McGill College Avenue, between the entrance 

to the Montréal Eaton Centre parking lot and Sainte-Catherine Street. 

 

In order to maintain access to the various buildings located on this side of the avenue during 

the work, a pedestrian walkway will be installed during the weekend of November 2–4, 2019, 

from Friday evening at 10 p.m. to Monday morning at 5 a.m. 

 

 

– Flaggers and appropriate 

signage will be put in place to 

access the shops and 1501 McGill 

College Avenue.  

– Access to 1401 McGill College 

Avenue will be obstructed for the 

duration of the work. 

 

This walkway will remain in place until 

the work on the future Réseau 

express métropolitain station is 

completed in 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

* Due to the nature of the activities being performed, work cannot be interrupted while it is in progress; it must be 

completed so as to maintain the integrity of the existing infrastructure. Should this situation arise, the work period will 

be adjusted to complete the work already begun. 

 

 

 

Date : November 1–4, 2019, 10:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m.*  

Where: On the east side of McGill College Avenue, between the Montréal 

Eaton Centre parking lot and Sainte-Catherine Street West 


